
 

Year 5 Bikability Training 2014 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

As you know, Year 5 are completing Bikeability training this term. 

 

The dates for all classes are Monday 31st March to Friday 4th April. Please could you 

sign and return the permission letter by Monday 24th March if your child will be 

attending.   

 

The children will need their bicycles in school on the days that they receive training, 

along with all of the equipment listed on the previous letter, including a helmet. Please 

also ensure that all safety checks have been carried out. If there is a problem 

bringing your child’s bicycle to school each day, we do have a limited space for some 

to be kept in the quadrangle for the week. However, we accept no responsibility for 

loss or damage whilst they are on school property. 

 

On the first morning of the training, please could the children leave their bikes in or 

around the bike sheds.  

 

Children will need to wear clothes appropriate for cycling (long trousers and a top) 

and bring a waterproof jacket / trousers in case the weather is poor- training will go 

ahead in the rain! The children may stay in those clothes all day.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation as always. 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 Team 


